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            Date: 23/12/2020 

CIRCULAR 

Dear students, your assessment work has been completed and you all are aware of your performance till 

now. Do not settle down with your current results, you are a rising star of our school and we expect a bright 

future of yours. We all know that your notebook correction work has not been done in a very proper 

manner so far due to the passive conditions. We are not aware of your management of notebook in an 

efficient manner. 

Your winter-break duration will be from 27/12/2020 to 05/01/2021. During this, we are asking you to 

submit your notebooks in school. Students need not to be bothered, the notebooks should be submitted by 

parents on the following date: 

Class 1st to 8th    28/12/2020    Timing: 09:30 AM to 12:30 PM 

• Your notebook work should be complete. 

• Notebook must be properly covered, with a sticker on the top. 

• Student’s name, Class & Section, Roll no., Admission no., and Subject Should be clearly 

mentioned on the sticker and first page of notebook. 

• Our team will try to do an error free correction and will suggest some valuable points those must be 

ponder by students to maintain a proper notebook. 

• You can receive your corrected notebooks, on the following date: 

Class 1st to 8th    31/12/2020   Timing: 09:30 AM to 12:30 PM 

NOTE: Notebook completion is an important criterion for Internal assessment. Notebook must be 

maintained by each child. 

Enjoy your winter-break with your friends and family. But do not forget your studies as well. You will have 

to promise yourself that time is so precious that you are not going to waste it. Revise all the important things 

and try to focus on new concepts, prepare yourself for the next context. 

 

*** Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2021 *** 

          Dr. Jagdish Sharma 

            Principal 
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